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Across

1 Prayer form which 
focuses on inner 
prayer, rather than 
prayer based on a text, 
usually centering 
directly on Jesus (6)

4 The most important 
benefit of prayer is 
growing in _____ with 
the Triune God (5)

6 Mary uttered the 
beautiful canticle 
known as the ____ (10)

10 A shortened version of 
the Liturgy of the 
hours, three times a 
day: in the morning 
before work, at the 
midday lunch break, 
and as evening work 
ended (7)

13 Prayer for that 
recognizes how one s 
entire life is a pure gift 
from God (12)

15 Wordless prayer 
wherein a person s 
mind and heart rest in 
God s goodness and 
majesty. (13)

16 Also known as Our 
Lady s Psalter (6)

20 Name for God in the 
Old Testament which 
underscores the 
mystery of God. (4)

21 The father of the 
prophets His prayer on 
Mount Carmel, 
Answer me, Lord! 

Answer me (6)

22 Mary is sometimes 
called the perfect ____, 
a Latin word to 
describe someone who 
is constantly at prayer 
(5)

23 The _____ Sacrament 
refers to the name 

given to the Holy 
Eucharist (7)

Down

2 Received God s 
blessing to be fertile 
and multiply and fill 
the earth (4)

3 A Greek word that 
means to give thanks
(9)

5 A body of concepts, 
doctrines, beliefs, or 
ideas about human life 
or culture that guides 
an individual, social 
movement, institution, 
class or large group (8)

7 _____ in prayer are 

normal, and 
interestingly, can 
sometimes help you 
recognize what you 
might be overly 
concerned about (12)

8 A form of prayer used 
in liturgies that 
includes prayers with 
responses (6)

9 Your response to God, 
who seeks you. (6)

11 Probably the greatest 
examples of prayer in 
the Old Testament (6)

12 Prayer using spoken 
words (5)

14 A religious image 
written by an artist 

who seeks to be God s 
channel, allowing 
God s spirit to guide 
his or her brush (4)

17 An Aramaic term for a 
very familiar form of 
Father (4)

18 The Liturgy of the 
____ is the official 
daily prayer of the 
Church; also known as 
the Divine Office (5)

19 A constant _____ in 
Scripture is that God s 
relationship with his 
people occurs through 
prayer (5)


